
Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we approach the end of this extraordinary academic year rapidly, I would like to inform 

you of the class teacher arrangements for the year ahead.  

So many of our pupils are not back at school which means they are unable to meet their 

teacher for next year, face to face. To get around this issue, the teacher will be recording a 

special message for their new class which will be sent out later in the week.  We hope that you 

enjoy watching this with your child and that it eases any anxiety that may exist about next 

year. We will also offer a call with the new teacher for any child feeling anxious just before 

we return on 7th of September. Teachers will have a thorough handover with the next teacher 

this week as well.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In September, we are delighted to be welcoming new staff to our team.  

 Miss Ward will join our outstanding EYFS team as an NQT. 

 Miss Stevenson will join our excellent KS2 team as an NQT.  

 Miss Gordon is an experienced teacher and joins our super KS1 team.  

 Mr Millington isn’t new to any of us and I am sure you will join me in wishing him a 

great start to his role as a teacher at BWA, where he has trained.   

As a school we are dedicated to developing our staff team so we are delighted that Ms 

Mieville, who has been our wonderful French teacher for a few years, is starting her teacher 

training with us at BWA. 

Yours sincerely 

Séana Henry  

Headteacher 

Class Teacher 

Nursery Miss Chapman 

Reception Miss Ward  

Rec Bilingual Miss Fisher  

Yr 1 Mr Millington  

Yr 1  Miss Williams (previously Mrs Baker) 

Yr 1 Bilingual Mrs Chowdhary   

Yr 2 Miss Bevin  

Yr 2  Miss Gordon  

Yr 2  Bilingual Miss Gray  

Yr 3 Miss Stuart  

Yr 3  Bilingual Miss Gray 

Yr 4 Mr Attenborough 

Yr 4  Bilingual Mrs Marlow  

Yr 5 Miss Stevenson  

Yr 5  Bilingual  Mr Gale   

Yr 6 Mr Mullin 

Yr 6  Bilingual Miss Hawes 

PE Mr Bartlett 

Music Miss Hurford  

French Mrs Coleman  

Trainee teacher Ms Mieville 


